
TOWN OF LAKE MILLS, JEFFERSON CO., WI 

 ANNUAL MEETING POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

Due to current public health concerns and the surge in new Covid-19 cases in 

Jefferson County, the annual meeting has been postponed by Chairperson 

Oostdik, per state law, Act 185, to SEPT 8, 2020, at 7pm at the Jefferson 

County Korth Park Shelter, N8390 Korth Lane, Lake Mills, WI 53551. 

Posted this day, July 15 2020 at the Town hall and the Town’s official website. 

Robin Untz, Town Clerk 

 

 


